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Committee Vote:  Favorable, 4 -0 (In favor: Council Members Turner, Franklin, Lehman, and 

Taveras) 

 

Staff gave an overview of the legislation and informed the committee of referral comments that were 

received.  CR-15-2018 amends WSSC’s CIP for Fiscal Years 2018-2023 to fund the completion of 

the Marlboro Meadows Community Systems.  WSSC proposed to amend the CIP Fiscal Year 2018 

budget to include $2,533,000 which covers the final costs for completion of the Marlboro Meadow 

Community System Project. 

   

WSSC staff indicated that the project has been completed and this action is simply a housekeeping 

effort to reconcile the debt. 

   

The County Executive representative indicated support of the legislation. 

Office of Law reviewed CB-15-2018 and determined that the legislation is in proper legislative form 

with no legal impediments to its adoption. 

   

The Office of Audits and Investigations indicates that adoption of CR-15-2018 should not have an 

adverse impact on the County.  Adoption of CR-15-2018 and the completion of the Marlboro 

Meadows Community System may promote growth and economic development with the County 

which may thereby have a positive fiscal impact upon sources of County revenue.   


